411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lembert, P.Q.
June 8, 1968

Beear Hr. ?ﬁlitman,

Thank=you for your letter of June 1, snd for the magnitude
estimates of Nova Hereculis.

Enclosed are copies of the forms used in the Comet and Nova
Section. These should be self-explanatory, but if you have eny
problem understanding them, let me know. I have run out of copies

of the "Area" chart, but I will send you ene when I have more
printed,

If you wish to maeke systematic searches of seleected arcas
of the sky, let me know what part of the sky you are interested

in, and I could send you a list of arcas not under obscrvation
at present,

Beet regerds and good observing,

Jim Low
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